
 

 

13-3-23 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Last Week 

Well the snow only stopped us fully for one day last week.  We did cancel swimming for one 

session as the snow looked to be settling and as soon as I made the decision, it stopped!  Last 

week the children enjoyed World Book Day and coming to school in comfy clothes.  They swapped 

books and went to read to each other in different classes.  The excitement of the reception 

children visiting Year Four was fantastic to see.  They all enjoyed their day.  Each day the book fair 

has been busy after school as well and thank you for your support.  Thursday saw a visiting theatre 

group giving KS2 advice about internet safety.  The children enjoyed this and have so much 

knowledge about this subject but it is always good to remind them of how they need to act 

responsibly when online etc. 

 

Staffing Update 

At the end of this term we will say goodbye to Mrs Nickson.  Mrs Nickson has been working at St. 

Bridget’s for over twenty years. She has taught mainly in Key Stage One, lead numerous subjects 

and has been a regular contact for the PTA.  We will also miss her teaching of the Maypole. 

Unfortunately, Mrs Nickson has not been well recently and will not be returning to school before 

Easter.   

 

Parent Meetings – 27th – 30th March 

These meetings will need to be online.  I realise that this is not a preference for many of us but 

levels of pupil and staff illness (including Covid) suggest that we need to maintain online meetings 

to reduce any spread of bugs and illness.  Sign up information will be sent via email on March 20th. 

 

Sporting News 

In the last school’s cross country race the girls team finished 1st and the boys team finished 4th. 

Inter District Primary School Race Success 

Well done to Daisy in Year 5 who won her Inter District Race. There was also success in the Year 6 

race with Eve and Isobel coming first and second.  As a result, there will be three girls from St. 

Bridget’s representing Merseyside in the Nationals on 25th March. 
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“Love your neighbour as yourself.” 
Luke 10:27 
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Polite reminders 

 Car parking and drop off – Please can I remind you that it is really helpful if we can use 

Ludlow Lane as a one way.  Please see this link. 

 

Useful dates: 

29th March - Y3 leading the Church Service @2pm 

1st July - School and Church Summer Fair 

 

PTA News - The PTA Rainbow Easter Raffle. 

There will be a non-uniform day on Friday 17th March to collect items for the 7 colourful hampers 

which can be won! Please can your child bring in a donation on the non-uniform day for their 

year's hamper. See poster for details. 

 

Each year has been allocated a colour 

Reception - Orange 

Year 1 - Purple 

Year 2 - Blue 

Year 3 - Red 

Year 4 - Green 

Year 5 - Yellow 

Year 6 - Rainbow (any colour or rainbow themed) 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

 

Neil Le Feuvre 

https://www.stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk/website/school_parking/31393

